
Safeguarding Guidance  
 
As a school we play a role not only in educating students but also in safeguarding. We want to make 
sure that our safeguarding responsibilities are maintained for all students. If you, or your child, have 
any immediate safeguarding concerns about a child, where there is an immediate risk of harm, then 
you must contact Social Care:  

Cheshire East 0300 1235012 

Stockport 0161 2176028 

Derbyshire 0845 6058058 

 
For those families currently working with Mrs Warburton, the School’s Teenage and Family Worker, 
if you feel that you need additional support during the school closure then please contact her using 
her school email address, swarburton@phs.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
Supporting websites for general support and mental health 

Childline               08001111 
Samaritans          08457909090 
Vision                    08006256293 
www.KOOTH.com    - online 
 
Websites supporting online safety 
www.protectyoungeyes.com 
www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
www.parentzone.org.uk/home 
www.childnet.com 
www.getsafeonline.org 
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